
Estacada School District: Estacada Middle School 
Family Expectations For Comprehensive Distance Learning 

 

The Estacada School District has built a best-in-class online learning platform, allowing students to experience school anywhere while learning 
daily alongside their neighborhood friends, guided by a highly qualified teacher creating individualized instruction for your child 

 

Parents/Caregivers 

Review school-specific schedules and 
guidance from teachers with your 
student 

--Memorize your student’s login to their Chromebook and monitor their 
Chromebook use 
--Clearly communicate and reiterate the academic expectations of your 
student. You should state these learning expectations often: 

a) Your student must be present at the beginning of each class 
period at the scheduled time to participate in each live Zoom 
class and receive daily instructions for learning 
b) Your student must submit meaningfully completed 
academic schoolwork daily, before 6:59am of the following day 
the schoolwork was assigned 
c) Your student is expected to utilize their academic calendar to 
practice organization skills and to communicate with you their 
upcoming academic tasks 

--Read Principal Hargrave’s weekly newsletter (sent on Sundays) to 
learn about what is expected in each of your student’s classes 

Review district-wide guidance on 
plans for grading 

--Students will be assessed on our identified Essential Learning 
Standards separately. Each standard will be assessed and communicated 
as students complete a collection of evidence of proficiency 
--Expect an update in PowerSchool at least once every eight days for 
each class period 

Support your child(ren) with checking 
and submitting assignments 

--Ask your student - at least once every other day - to show you the 
specific classes posted in Canvas 
--Set a meeting between you and your student at least two times each 
week to review proficiency (grading) updates in PowerSchool 
--Your student will be measured at least once every eight days in each of 
their classes 

Contact your child’s/children’s 
school(s) if you have questions 

--Call (503) 630-8516 and leave a message for our school 
--Email emsinfo@estacada.k12.or.us with any questions  

Families should proactively notify 
their teacher or a school administrator 
with any concerns about progress or 
additional support needed 

--We will celebrate and reward families who are regular attenders and 
regulate engagers to their students’ learning 
--We will support families with barriers to attending online classes 
--When your student is marked absent it will be because they did not 
participate in class nor did they meaningfully complete an academic 
task by 6:59am on the next school day. When your student misses more 
than half of the week’s classes, we will contact you. 
--Teachers will be measuring student engagement weekly. If your 
student is “not attending” or “participating but not completing” in more 
than half of their classes throughout the week, then we will be in contact 
with you.  

Families should ensure that students 
are adhering to their school’s contract 
for appropriate behavior on web 
enabled devices  

--Discuss with your student EMS’s behavior matrix for distance learning 
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